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TO: 

DATE: 

RE: 

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF LAW LIBRARIES 
53 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD, SUITE 940 

CHICAGO, IL 60604 
(312) 939-4770 Ext. 11 

FAX (312) 431-1097 

ROGER H. PARENT 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

MEMO 

AALL Committees, SIS Chairs, and Representatives 

December 19, 1994 

Budget Requests for Fiscal Year 1995 - 1996 

In this mailing you are receiving a request from the Chair of the Strategic Planning Committee 

for your ideas and suggestions regarding the AALL Strategic Challenges and Initiatives. While 

you are considering her requests, please give some thought at the same time to your needs for 

financial or other support from AALL to carry out your plans next year. 

The Finance & Budget Committee will meet at AALL on February 12-13, 1995. At that meeting 

they will work with the Strategic Planning Committee to set priorities for next year. The Finance 

& Budget Committee will also draft a preliminary budget for fiscal year 1995-96 to discuss with 

the AALL Board on March 10-11, 1995. The AALL Board is meeting earlier than in the past in 

order to improve the sequence and timing of their meetings. 

If you plan to submit a budget request, please send it to me no later than February 1, 1995 so 

that I can incorporate it in the proposals that will be discussed with the Committee. If you would 

like to discuss your request prior to submitting it, please feel free to call me at the above 

number or call our Treasurer Judy Meadows at (406) 444-3660. 

cc: AALL Board 

f:\wp\roger\aall\budget96 
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